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DATE: May 16, 2023   

TO: Town of Wilton Planning & Zoning Commission 

FROM: Richard Granoff (Granoff Architects) 

REGARDING: Wilton Center Lofts (12 Godfrey Place) - P&Z Revisions 

 

 

 

MESSAGE: In response to our previous meeting with the Planning & Zoning 
Commission on 05/08/2023, we have made the following adjustments 
to the proposed design on the architectural drawings: 
 
1) Loading space has been added off of proposed driveway in front of the 
building. Refer to sheets L100, AS100, & A100 
 
2) Recessed door to the Tenant Storage Space adjacent to the proposed 
driveway for pedestrian safety. Refer to Sheet A100. 
 
3) Noted safety bollards to be installed in garage where appropriate. 
Refer to Sheet A100. 
 
4) Noted E-bike storage (or sim.) will not be permitted to be within the 
interior spaces of the building. Refer to Sheet A100. 
 

 

 


